
 

 

The Evergreen State College 

2700 Everygreen Parkway NW 

Olympia, WA 98505 

USA 

 

26 November 2024  

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to strongly recommend that Tully be accepted onto the Master of 

Environmental Studies program in my capacity as their dissertation supervisor in 

2022 when they were completing the Cognitive Science MSc program at the 

University of Edinburgh. Given the interdisciplinary nature of the work conducted 

at The Evergreen State College, this would be a natural continuation of the highly 

interdisciplinary Cognitive Science program at the University of Edinburgh, in which 

Tully achieved high grades.  

 

Tully has demonstrated strong abilities in their graduate level academic writing, as 

demonstrated by their dissertation work and their successes across a range of 

postgraduate modules offered at the University of Edinburgh. The same also goes 

for Tully’s verbal and written communication skills more broadly as Tully was able 

to contribute fully in our supervision sessions and they were able to convey their 

ideas clearly in writing. Tully’s quantitative analysis, research design and critical 

reasoning skills are also strong, as they showed expertise with a range of 

statistical quantitative techniques in their dissertation methodology, including 

displaying the results of these methodologies in a clear manner. In addition to 

these academic qualities, Tully has proven themselves to be a hard-working and 

highly motivated student who would undoubtedly be an asset to the Master of 

Environmental Studies program. 
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In summary, I give Tully my highest recommendation for admission to your 

program. They have consistently demonstrated the qualities necessary for success 

in graduate study and beyond. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require 

any additional information. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Alexandra Krendel 
Lecturer in Applied Linguistics 
Department of Languages, Cultures and Linguistics 
Building 65 
Avenue Campus, University of Southampton, SO17 1BF United Kingdom 
Email: a.krendel@soton.ac.uk 
 


